
|interChange Provider Important Message 

Attention Primary Care Providers – Upcoming Provider 
Training 

 
Supporting Primary Care Clinicians to Address COVID-19 Behavioral Health 
Issues 

Thursday, June 25, 2020  
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 
Community Health Network of Connecticut, Inc.® (CHNCT) in partnership with the Connecticut 
Behavioral Health Partnership/Beacon Health Options, is pleased to announce an educational 
program for Connecticut Medical Assistance Program (CMAP) enrolled Primary Care Providers 
(Physicians, Advanced Practice Registered Nurses, and Physician Assistants) on: Supporting 
Primary Care Clinicians to Address COVID-19 Behavioral Health Issues 

This training will cover: 
 

• Impact of COVID-19 on behavioral health 

• Behavioral health conditions most likely to present in primary care during COVID-19 

• Screening and management of behavioral health concerns 

 
For more information and to register for this training go to: 
  
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcrcOmqrzIjH9M5cO0Dc7zlU2oQBTSeAn8B  

 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcrcOmqrzIjH9M5cO0Dc7zlU2oQBTSeAn8B

